Officers for 2018:

President - Doug Fitzsimmons K3LAB
Vice President - Ernest Clark KC3FVX
Treasurer - Terry Carnahan KB3JOD
Secretary - VACANT

December 30, 2017

ICARC NEWSLETTER

Additional Board Members for 2018:
1. Dave Dzelsky N3DZ

2. Craig Bigler AB3XA

3. Jerry Kiehl WB3DUD

4. Phil Kopczyk K3PJ

5. Joe Rankin KC3CDG
6.Larry Freeman N3LT

LOCAL HAPPENINGS:

Remember new ICARC officers start on January 2. Also ICARC membership dues should be paid as soon as
possible. The membership form may be downloaded from the W3BMD website.

The 2018 officers are: Doug Fitzsimmons, Vice President: Ernest Clark, Treasurer: Terry Carnahan, Secretary:
Chris Edwards. Welcome to the leadership Chris. Chris is also, automatically, a new member of the Board of

Directors. Have fun Chris! Larry Freeman is stepping down from the board of directors.

There is no meeting summary at the end of the document for the December 5, 2017 meeting.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Tuesday, January 2, 2018 ICARC meets in the back room of Indiana Eat n' Park restaurant. The board
meeting starts at 7:00 pm and the general meeting begins at 7:30 pm.

Breakfast at the Indiana Eat n' Park restaurant each Saturday starting at 8:30 am in the back room.

OTHER INFORMATION

If anyone would like to include information or write an article for the Newsletter please let Larry Freeman, know by email at:
wd4hoz@gmail.com .The only caveats are: The editor reserves the right to alter the format for publication purposes. The content may
also be modified contingent upon accuracy and appropriateness of the contained material. The latter would, of course, be subject to
the approval of the original author.
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